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Governor Rell Urges Veterans To Attend 
October 20 Heroes 4 Hire Job Fair  
 
 

Governor M. Jodi Rell today announced that the state is holding a job and 
career fair for veterans on October 20 at the Waterbury Holiday Inn from 11 
a.m. to 3 p.m.  

The Connecticut Departments of Labor and Veterans Affairs are sponsoring the 
4th annual Heroes 4 Hire job fair to help those members of the Army, Air Force, 
Coast Guard, Marines, Navy, National Guard and Reserves that have bravely and 
selflessly given their time and skills to the country.    

“This is the first-ever Heroes 4 Hire fair that is being held in the western 
portion of the state, and we are expecting between 800 to 1,000 job seekers to 
attend,” Governor Rell said.  “More than 50 employers will be onsite with 
hundreds of job openings in the managerial, professional, sales, administrative, 
production and related fields.”  

“The men and women who have served in the United States Armed Forces are a 
dedicated group of people who bring a variety of assets to the workplace – an 
accelerated learning curve, knowledge in current technology, a global outlook, 
and the ability to manage under tight schedules and limited resources.  

“While veterans attending the career fair will have an opportunity to meet 
face-to-face with companies that need these skills, they can also expand their 
job network contacts, learn about educational programs, sharpen their 
interviewing skills and have their résumés reviewed by top-notch professionals.  
Our goal is to help our veterans match their skills to those jobs needing their 
expertise.”  

Job fair attendees will have an opportunity to meet with members of the 
Connecticut Department of Labor’s team of Nationally Certified Professional 
Résumé Writers for résumé critique and consultation. In addition, the agency’s 
Career Express mobile workforce center will be onsite and staffed with career 
development professionals who can meet with visitors. The Career Express will 
also provide Internet access for job search and labor market research.  



In addition to employers and career services being on site, the Connecticut 
Department of Veterans Affairs will provide attendees with information 
pertaining to veterans’ benefits and submitting claims with the U.S. 
Department of Veterans Affairs. Other community-based veterans’ 
organizations, including the Military Support Program, will be on hand to 
answer questions and help obtain additional resources.  

  

The Waterbury Holiday Inn (formerly the Connecticut Grand Hotel) is located at 
3580 West Main St. in Waterbury. Directions to the job fair can be found on the 
Labor Department’s Web site at www.ctjobfairs.com. Parking is plentiful and 
registration is not required for attendees.  

 
 


